
 

 

  

 

 

 
October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re: 20th Oct Non-Uniform Fundraising Day Parent Letter 
 

On Friday the 20th of October, we will be inviting your child to attend school in non-uniform clothes. We will be raising 
money to support the crucial ongoing relief efforts in Libya and Morocco, as well as Nepal, following earthquakes and 
floods.  

 
This day of awareness and fundraising was kickstarted by two outstanding students, who were moved to the point of 
taking action; and as always, Cantell Community was ready to support them! This is yet another example of the fantastic 
spirit we aim to develop at Cantell. 
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this great day and wear non-uniform, we ask if they be sent to school with 
a £1 donation. The money raised will go towards the British Red Cross, who are supporting all three nations in their time 
of dire need. 
 
We have many activities for your child to enjoy throughout the day, which, for donations ranging from 20p to £2, 
students can take part in any of the following:  

• SPONGE THE TEACHERS! Launch a dripping wet sponge at the person who sets your homework!  
• HALAL SWEET SALE! Enjoy a delicious range of sweets made by our very own student bakers!  
• HENNA BOUTIQUE - Style yourself with the beautiful artwork of Henna! 
• PENALTY KNOCKOUT! Win bragging rights over your teachers by blasting a penalty past them! 

Important humanitarian efforts like this are significant ways that we as a community, can come together and help those 
most affected in Libya, Morocco and Nepal, whilst creating many special memories with Cantell. 
 
We finally ask that your child attends school in appropriate dress, which does not reveal an excessive amount of skin. 
Your child may be asked to return home and change if the Leadership Team deems their attire to be inappropriate for a 
school setting. We appreciate your understanding.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Teehan 
Student Leadership Coordinator 

 


